

KEYHAM BARTON CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

RENOWN STREET, KEYHAM, PLYMOUTH. PL2 2DE Tel: 01752 567684 Fax: 01752 605217

Email: admin@keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk

Attendance

E.R.O

Everyday

Ready

Miss R Riley, Head Teacher Website: www.keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk

Newsletter no: 10 13th November. 2020

Dear School Family,

It has been brilliant to see the children dressed in mufti today to support other children around the country and world also, so a huge thank you for your support with that. It's been fantastic to do something with a bit of normality in these difficult times and the children have really enjoyed being dressed up.

COVID Update

I shared the new risk assessment on Monday so you can see the additional measures we are putting into place now we are in lockdown.

The key points are for parents to wear masks at drop off and pick up times and that we have reduced contact between bubbles even further across the school. Good hand hygiene. ventilation and remaining in bubbles are key aspects of how we are keeping school COVID negative. So far we have managed this since March, so a huge thank you for all your support. Together we are keeping Keyham safe.

Please can you continue to adhere to the guidance. There is a one-way system in and out of the school so please can you make sure you are following this.

All children should be supervised by one adult at pick-up time and it is imperative that you move quickly off the school site once you have picked up your child so as to reduce the risk of cross contamination. It's vital we keep this going to maintain our success.

Parking

Please can we remind you not to drop children in the street or park in the hatched area.

The PCSO's are being advised where people are parking unsafely and there is a speed car with a camera that visits. There is an instant £60 fine if people are parking in the hatched area also.

Please work with us to keep your children safe.

HERE EVERYDAY. **READY ON TIME**

Now more than ever, regular and punctual attendance is crucial to your child's achievement in school, especially as we continue our

catch-up programme to support them with the term they have

missed. The class with the highest

> attendance this week were: **Class Kindness and Class** Compassion! Well done! Keep it up!

HOUSEPOINTS

This week's winners are: Buckfast

Well done!

The team with the most stars will win a mufti day at the end of the term!

MTA Lunchtime Awards



Courage: Oscar- For always having a smile on his face and great manners.

Yr1: **Maisa** - Always polite and eating all her lunch.

Yr2: **Ewen -** Trying his best to eat more of his school dinner.

Yr 3: Max -For always happy and helpful to his friends.

Yr 4: **Alison** - For being brave and trying new foods.

Yr 5: **Holly** -For having lovely manners and always being

Yr 6: **Danielle -** For always being polite and considerate of others.

Keyham Keys!



Courage: Oscar Go for it Gorilla

Oscar wrote about our campfire. He chose these letters to show what he wanted to write. "I roasted Marshmallows on a campfire" (I, r, m, on, a, cr) Wow!

Kindness: Ethan - Listening Lion For coming back into the classroom and trying really hard to be a listening lion.

Well done, keep it up!

Compassion: Lacey - I Know Rhino

For joining in with class discussions and sharing her ideas.

Well done, Lacey.

Fantastic learning!

Forgiveness: Sienna

She has been a slinky-linky snake! We have been learning lots of new vocabulary in our Vipers lessons and Sienna has been 'magpie-ing' these into her writing lessons.

Peace: Eliza - Go for it Gorilla For being willing to give everything a go, even when it might seem tough at first. Well done, Eliza! Integrity: Bissmah - Go for it Gorilla

Bissmah has been really engaged in her learning this week and has worked very positively! Keep it up Bissmah!

Justice: Bella - Buddy up Bear Bella has offered expert support in Geography this week and has been brilliant at explaining her ideas and knowledge in a way that has benefitted the whole class!

A fantastic effort by all our Keyham Achievers and well done! Enjoy your well earned break! We are very proud of all our children though.



KEYHAM BARTON CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

RENOWN STREET, KEYHAM, PLYMOUTH. PL2 2DE Tel: 01752 567684 Fax: 01752 605217

Email: admin@keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk

Website: www.keyhambarton.plymouth.sch.uk Miss R Riley, Head Teacher

Newsletter no: 10 13th November, 2020

WORSHIP AND LITURGY



Each Monday, we begin the week with a liturgy based on the Sunday Gospel. From this, we get an action to practise throughout the week. Liturgies take place in class and I will share these on our Facebook page, along with our Celebration assemblies weekly, so you can participate remotely. The theme next week is:

Have a go! Use your gifts!



A man gave his property to his servants to look after. The servant who was given the most used his money wisely and doubled its value, as did the second servant. The third servant just hid his gift.

When the man returned from his travels, he was delighted with his first two servants, as they used their gifts well but he was disappointed with the servant who wasted the opportunity he had been given.

Jesus teaches us that we must use, and make the most of the gifts we have been given. We can use them to help others or to better ourselves, but where we have gifts, we should always use and share them.

Action: What gifts do you have? Make sure you practice the talents and gifts you have this week - whether they are in music, sport, maths, reading, baking, being a good friend or a helper. Take the time to use your gifts.

DIARY DATES



16th November Flu Vaccinations 10th December Christmas Lunch 11th December Christmas Jumper Dav

18th December -End of Term

CLUBS AT SCHOOL

Autumn Term Sports Clubs:
Sadly due to the lockdown and the latest Government guidance, there will be no sports clubs this term after school. We do hope to reintroduce these in January.

Here are this week's Top Online Learners.



Y6	Hedven	
Y5	Harrita	
Y4	Bonnie	
Y3	Carter	



LLAMING		
Y6	Henry	
Y5	Laveen	
Y4	Eliza	
Y3	Jesus	



Thank you for all your support with our spots and stripes mufti today. The children look fantastic! We are currently quarantining the money but we will let you know how much we have raised when we have counted up.

CAN YOU IMAGINE SLEEPING ON THE FLOOR EVERY NIGHT?



Could you 'Sleep on the Floor for One Night' over the Christmas holidays?

If you are interested to help raise essential funds over the Christmas holidays for the Catholic Children's Society please get involved. Sponsorship forms will be emailed to you or can be obtained by contacting the school office.

If 100 children could raise £10 each in sponsorship, CCSP could buy beds and mattresses for 10 children, so they never have to sleep on the floor again.

Have a lovely weekend. We look forward to seeing everyone ready to learn bright and early on Monday morning!

Rachael Riley (Headteacher)